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The Department of Computer Science organized a seminar titled "Emerging Trends in Technology" on 

July 9, 2024, at 2nd floor computer lab. The event aimed to provide insights into the latest 

technological advancements and their implications for various industries. The seminar included 

students and faculty members. 

Student Presentations: 

   Few students from the Computer Science department presented their insights on various emerging 

technologies. The presentations included innovative uses of AI in healthcare, and new applications of 

big data technology. The students' work showcased their creativity and deep understanding of 

cutting-edge tech trends. 

The seminar on "Emerging Trends in Technology" offered valuable insights into the latest 

advancements in the tech industry. It highlighted the importance of staying informed about 

emerging trends and the critical role of education in preparing students for the future. 







 


